
Mobilum Technologies Inc Announces Change of Directors 
 
VANCOUVER, BC, October 2, 2024 - Mobilum Technologies Inc. (the “Company” or “Mobilum”) 
(CSE:MBLM) (OTC:MBLMF) (FRA:C0B) announces the resignation of Robert Niziol as a 
Director of the Company,  effective September 27, 2024. 

The Company wishes to thank Mr. Niziol for this role on the Board and wishes him all the best in 
future endeavors. 
 
About Mobilum Technologies Inc. 
Mobilum Technologies Inc. (CSE:MBLM) (OTC:MBLMF) (FRA:C0B) is a Canadian venture level 
technology company. Mobilum Technologies is a technology development company with a vision 
to license and develop proprietary AI solutions.  Listed on the Canadian Stock Exchange, Mobilum 
Technologies remains committed to developing innovative solutions through strategic 
partnerships. For further information go to www.mobilum.tech. 
 
SOURCE Mobilum Technologies Inc. 
 
Related Links 
https://mobilum.tech 
 

For further information: please contact Anik Ghosh, +1 (647) 716-3353 or via email at 
anik@mobilum.com.  

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Market Regulator (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 

https://c212.net/c/link/?t=0&l=en&o=3264590-1&h=493096044&u=https%3A%2F%2Fmobilum.com%2F&a=Mobilum+Technologies+Inc.
http://www.mobilum.tech/
https://mobilum.tech/
https://mobilum.tech/
mailto:anik@mobilum.com

	Mobilum Technologies Inc Announces Change of Directors

